
31 October 1997,

Thank you for your fax which 1 received on my return home.

Looking forward to seeing you again.

Since I can be difficult to get, it may be worthwhile to contact my parliamentary 
assistant Niall Johnston at my desk in the Lords (+ 44-171-219-5050) through the 
Liberal Democrat Whip’s Office in the Lords (+ 44-171-219-2124) or on his mobile, 
(+ 44-973-561175), or leave a message at my home (+ 44-1232-793097), and if I am 
not there, a number where I can get back to you.

I will be in London for the Wednesday-Thursday of that week, and in Belfast most of 
the rest of the time.

Delighted to hear from you again. I would of course be very happy to meet with you, 
Paul, and any of your colleagues.

Timothy Phillips Esq.,
Co-Chair, The Project on Justice in Times of Transition,
The Foundation for a Civil Society,
477 Madison Avenue,
Sixth Floor,
New York NY 10022,
U.S.A.
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